
 
 
 
 
 

OPEN BURNING BAN 
 

Effective NOON May 15, 2018, the size of an open 
fire is restricted in the District of Logan Lake.  No 
permits will be issued for open burning until further 
notice. 
 
This prohibition does not ban campfires that are a 
half-metre high by a half-metre wide (or smaller), and 
does not apply to cooking stoves using gas, propane 
or briquettes, or propane campfire devices as long as 
the flames are under the half-metre by regulation. 
 
Any questions on back yard campfires or other 
concerns with open burning, please contact: 
 
Fire Chief Dan Leighton @ 250-320-1790. 
 
 
 
 


